WHITE CREEK TOWN BOARD END OF YEAR MEETING
DECEMBER 30, 2024


       The White Creek Town Board held the End of Year Business meeting on Monday, December 30, 2024 at 5pm.  The purpose of the meeting was to audit the final bills for 2024.  Supervisor Lance Allen Wang called the meeting to order at 5pm.  Members attending the meeting were Supervisor Wang and Town Board members Gregory Austin, Carey Murphy, Tammy Taber and Gregory Woodcock.  Also in attendance were Highway Superintendent Chris Rieben and Budget Officer Lester Losaw.

Resolution 75-2024 – Approval of Vouchers
Councilman Gregory Woodcock stated that all bills have been reviewed and signed off by the Board members.  Gregory Woodcock made a motion to approve all vouchers for payment as presented.  Gregory Austin seconded the motion and all others voted in favor of approval.
General Fund:	$  3,371.75
Highway Fund:	$56,312.58
ARPA Funds:		$  7,087.00

Total Vouchers:	$66,771.33

Resolution 76-2024- Adjourn
There being no other business before the Board, Carey Murphy made the motion to adjourn the meeting.  Gregory Woodcock seconded the motion and all others voted in favor.  Meeting was adjourned at 5:20pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Lisa Austin-Cuddihy
[bookmark: _GoBack]White Creek Town Clerk

